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PACIFIC NATIONAL
INTERMODAL NEWSFLASH NEWSFLASH NO.13

The deadline for the Protected Action Ballot is fast approaching, so 
get your YES papers in the post TODAY. The RTBU strongly suggest 
using an Express Post envelope if you haven’t posted it yet.

LAST CHANCE TO 
HAVE YOUR SAY!

SOLIDARITY COMRADES!

The RTBU had a National Delegates tele-conference on Friday and the feedback 
is overwhelmingly positive. Members are voting well and voting YES.

Pacific National management need to be sent a clear message that our Members 
are strong, united and WILL NOT accept a measly 2% pay rise.

Let’s not forget that in the last year Pacific National Intermodal have appointed 
a new CEO, COO, CFO, Head of HR AND a DIRECTOR OF HR!!!

And they can’t afford to pay the workers, the very backbone of the business, 
more than 0.1% above the CPI??? The RTBU reckon that’s a slap in the face and 
so do our Members… VOTE YES!


